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Friday 21st April 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

RE: The Coronation of His Majesty The King
As the country looks forward to celebrating the coronation of His Majesty King Charles III, here at Little Heaton we are preparing to take part in our own school activities. 

On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating with a whole school street party. We ask each child to come to school wearing red, white and blue.  Each child is welcome to take part in our school themed lunch with a BBQ and fun activities planned for lunch time. If your child is usually on packed lunches and would like to join us on school dinners for this day then please let the office know by Monday 24th April.
There will be planned activities in class that the children will be taking part in in the afternoon.

We will also be asking the children of Little Heaton to put their baking skills to the test. We are asking for any decorated cakes or cupcakes to be made. If your child wishes to take part in our Coronation Bake Off they must bring in their competition entry on the morning of Friday 5th May for judging. 

These cakes will be judged by members of the local community in the afternoon where coffee, tea and cakes will be served. The school choir will also perform.  Parents and carers would be welcome to join us from 2.30pm.

The winners will all receive a prize and the cakes will be sold at home time for the rest of the school.

We look forward to celebrating this historic event with you.
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